
 
 

 
 

COMMUNICATION   TO   PARENTS   RE   COVID-19   (novel   coronavirus)   Update   2  
 
 
Tuesday   17   March   2020  
 
 
Further   to   our   information   sent   to   parents   on   Monday,   we   are   going   to   update   every   day   or   two   as   this   situation  
develops.  
 
CURRENT   STATUS:  
School   is   open   and   if   students   are   well   they   should   be   attending   as   normal.   If   unwell   then   they   should   stay   at  
home.   Please   remember   to   contact   the   office   if   your   child   is   staying   home.   Text   021   157   2739   or   email  
office@rossintermediate.school.nz.  
 
UPDATES  

● We   are   cancelling   all   team   and   school   assemblies   through   to   the   end   of   the   term.  
● Planned   Noho   of   TWW   to   Mahia   has   also   been   cancelled   this   term.  
● Our   Community   Easter   Picnic   has   been   cancelled.  

 
Sport:  

● Remainder    of    Term   1   Super   Sports   including   Ki-o-Rahi   have   been   postponed   or   cancelled  
● Northern   Cluster   SwimmingCompetition   -   event   has   been   postponed   until   Term   2  
● We   have   pulled   out   of:  
● Touch   Rugby   Wednesdays   
● Manawatu   Striders   Schools   Road   Race   T uesday   24   March   2020  
● We   are   waiting   on   communication   re   Volleyball   and   Summer   Hockey   -   we   can   pull   out   or   wait   on   what  

they   communicate   
 
 
Ngā   mihi  

 
Wayne   Jenkins  
PRINCIPAL  
 
 

REMINDER:   
This   Friday   20   March   is   a    STAFF   ONLY   DAY    at   Ross   Intermediate.   This   is   one   of   our  
collective   agreement   days   that   were   negotiated   in   the   latest   teacher   pay   offer.   School  

is   closed   for   instruction.   


